From: Yura, Jane
Sent: 9/23/2013 11:02:57 AM

To: Malashenko, Elizaveta I. (elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.gov)
(elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.gov)

Cc: Doll, Laura (/O=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD)
Bcec:
Subject: FW: L-114 strength test pressure reports #1

Liza, here is one of 2, of the STPR’s for Line 114 (I apologize for the size of the files and had
to send individually).

Please let us know if you need anything else, and what the estimated next steps are.
Thank you,

Jane

o e o e o e e o o e e o e e e

Begin forwarded message:

From: "Malashenko, Elizaveta 1." <clizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.gov>
Date: September 21, 2013, 2:40:09 PM PDT

To: "Doll, Laura" <LRDD@pge.com>, "Yura, Jane" <JKY I @pge.com>
Subject: L-114

Laura and Jane,

I understand that the Brentwood pipeline L-114 is scheduled to be put in service
tomorrow. PHMSA just contacted the CPUC expressing a concern regarding the safety
of the pipeline due to the weld validation issue that occurred earlier on that project. I'm
trying to decide what to do and need the following information:

- When exactly is L-114 scheduled to be put in service

- What is the MAOP of the line; what pressure was it pressure tested to; what pressure
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is PG&E planning to operate the pipeline at when you put it back in service

- What steps has PG&E taken to ensure that the pipeline is safe?

Than you,

Liza
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